
REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST  

Procurement Specialist 

 

The International Sava River Basin Commission (ISRBC) has received financing, by signing 

the Grant Agreement with the International Bank for Reconstruction and Development (World 

Bank), which acts as an implementing agency of the Global Environment Facility (GEF), for 

the GEF Sava and Drina Rivers Corridors Integrated Development Program (SDIP), toward the 

cost of the implementation of the Component 4 - Regional Activities of the SDIP, and intends 

to apply part of the proceeds for consulting services by hiring a Procurement Specialist to ensure 

the execution of procurement of goods and services during the implementation of Component 

4 of the Project.  

The ISRBC now invites individual consultants to express their interest in providing the 

aforementioned services. Candidates who wish to apply for the position must meet the 

following mandatory requirements: (i) A minimum level of education corresponding to 

completed university studies of at least 4 years attested by a diploma (equivalent to 300 ECTS) 

with major in economics, business, law or engineering; (ii) a minimum of seven (7) years of 

professional experience relevant for post; (iii) Excellent command of both written and spoken 

English and one of the official languages of the ISRBC; (iv) Valid driving license/B category. 

The experience and competencies that will be taken as an advantage are listed in the detailed 

Terms of Reference, which is available on the ISRBC website: www.savacommission.org.  

The Procurement Specialist shall in principle work in the premises of the ISRBC Secretariat in 

Zagreb (Croatia), with occasional short trips to support the implementation of the Project, as 

needed. 

The Procurement Specialist will be selected in accordance with the procedures set out of in 

the World Bank’s Procurement Regulations for IPF Borrowers – Procurement in Investment 

Project Financing Goods, World, Non-Consulting and Consulting Services, July 2016, revised 

August 2018 and November 2020 (“the Regulations”). The attention of interested candidates is 

drawn to paragraph 3.16 and 3.17 of the Regulations, setting forth the World Bank’s policy on 

conflict of interest. 

Interested candidates should send a detailed and up-to-date CV, as well as a covering letter 

explaining what makes them suitable for this position only electronically to the following e-

mail:  isrbc@savacommission.org   by May 8, 2023, at 14:00, the latest. All documents must be 

in English language. Please include the title of the announced position in the subject line of the 

email. 
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